
 

 

A Letter from the Board President 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 
We welcome the opportunity to nurture your child here at the Trinity Learning Center.  We 
recognize that you have placed a great trust in us, and we want to honor that trust by caring for 
your child in the best way possible.  We strongly believe that each child needs opportunities for 
social growth and happiness, which will lead to future academic success.  We are certain that 
each child needs a chance to learn within all domains:  cognitive, social, emotional, physical and 
spiritual in these early childhood years, and we want to guarantee a child’s right to do so in a 
loving, caring, age-appropriate environment based on their particular learning styles. 
 
There is a partnership between the staff and parents in the development of the children here at 
Trinity Learning Center, which makes communication vital to your child’s happiness and 
success in our program.  We look forward to a long and productive relationship with your family 
and pledge our best efforts to serve you and to meet the academic and spiritual needs of your 
child. 
 
Our goal is to provide a quality school setting that is enriching, educational and enjoyable.  If 
you have any questions not answered within our material or need further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact the Trinity Learning Center at 653-9001. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Kent 
Board President 
Trinity Learning Center 
 


